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13/12/2023 

 

BoM Agreed Report 

 
1. All board members were welcomed onto the new board and thanked for volunteering. 

2. All board members signed Form 2 accepting their responsibilities as members of the board for the four year term 

from 2023-2027. 

3. The minutes of the previous meeting were agreed and ratified. 

4. The role of the BoM and its members was discussed. 

5. The finance report was delivered and agreed upon. 

6. The Child Protection Oversight Report was delivered and agreed upon. 

7. The Anti Bullying Report was delivered and agreed upon. 

8. Staffing – The BoM acknowledged all the work that Ms. Sinéad Nolan has done during her time with us in 

Ballindaggin NS and wished her the very best in her future when she finishes with us next week. The BoM also 

welcomed back Ms. Patricia Brooks who will return after the Christmas break. 

9. The BoM agreed to the following school excursions – 6
th
 Class will visit the RDS Primary Science Fair on 

January and 5
th
/6

th
 Class will visit Ballyvaloo for a Confirmation Retreat on January 30

th
.  

10. The BoM thanked the Parents Association for their work throughout the first term of school planning and hosting 

events and in particular for organising a very successful Bingo Night recently. 

11. Swimming was discussed and it was agreed to run a poll amongst the parent body to see if the interest was there 

given the costs involved.  

12. School Meals were discussed. Mr. Mc Donald informed the BoM that the school has been accepted into the 

school meals programme and that the school is currently working through the process of finding a supplier. 

13. The Additional Accommodation Project for Ballindaggin NS was discussed.  

14. It was agreed that the following policies would be reviewed and ratified at the next meeting; EPV Policy, Staff 

and Pupil Phone Policy, Supervision Policy and Anti-Bullying policy.  
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